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541-388-5573, aaurand@bendoregon.gov  
 
Contact: Andrea Napoli, Senior Planner 
541-323-8545, anapoli@bendoregon.gov 
 
 

Public Comment period open for 
Metropolitan Transportation 

Improvement Program  
The Bend Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) Policy Board is asking for public input on the 
Draft 2024-27 Metropolitan Transportation Improvement Program  for the next three weeks. 

The Metropolitan Transportation Improvement Program includes federally funded and major 
transportation projects expected for the Bend area during fiscal years 2024 through 2027.  

Public comment can be provided via email to anapoli@bendoregon.gov or during public comment at 
the Bend MPO Policy Board meeting at 12 p.m. on May 19. Use link for in-person meeting details. 
Options for remote participation will be posted 5 to 7 days prior to the meeting date. 
 
  

 Accommodation Information for People with Disabilities      
To obtain this information in an alternate format such as Braille, large print, electronic formats, etc. please 
contact Anne Aurand at 541-388-5573 or aaurand@bendoregon.gov.  
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